The Town of Shelby Planning Board will be holding a Public Hearing on Tuesday, July
6, 2021 at 6:45pm at the Shelby Town Hall, 4062 Salt Works Road, on the Application
by Todd Walter for a Special Use Permit Site Plan Review and approval pursuant to
Section 530 B of the Town Zoning Regulations and pursuant to procedures of Article IX
and X of the Town Zoning Regulations, in the matter of Motor Vehicle Sales to be
located at 5138 South Gravel Rd. Medina NY 14103 on Town Parcel Tax Map No.101.-
1-29.11, which is within a General Business. The Proposed Action has been classified
as an Unlisted Action under SEQRA.

All those having interest in the Application will be given an opportunity to be heard at the
Public Hearing and may also submit comments in writing by mailing them to the Town
Of Shelby in care of Bradley Pask, Planning Board Secretary, no later than 12:00 noon
on Friday, July 2, 2021. Emails may also be sent to kmyhill@townofshelbyny.org,
Planning Board Chairman, no later than noon on Monday, July 5, 2021. The Application
and supporting information may be examined prior to the Public Hearing at the Town
Hall during normal business hours.

By order of the Planning Board

Kirk Myhill, Planning Board Chairman



